AT THE HEART OF THE COMMUNITY



20 October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

This term has flown by so quickly and we have achieved so much in the last seven weeks! Thanks to all staff, families and children for their hard work.

Friends of Goat Lees

We are grateful for the tremendous support given, as always, by the Friends of Goat Lees and last night's disco was an especially well-organised event enjoyed by all the children (and many adults!) who attended. Thank you for all your help.

Elite Football Club

Parents/carers of children in KS2 have been emailed a separate letter with details of how to sign up for next term's Tuesday football club. Please follow the information in their letter to register.

Free School Meal Supermarket Vouchers

These were sent to parents/carers at the beginning this week for the half term holiday. Please download promptly as there will be an expiry date when we are no longer able to re-issue.

School Photographs

These will be available early in November to give parents/carers plenty of time to order photos and items for Christmas.

New E-Bulletin from Goat Lees Primary School

As we move forward, we have decided to update our communications with parents and in the near future will be contacting you via Arbor where we will also be introducing the Arbor Parent app. In the meantime, from next term, we will be sending a weekly E-Bulletin with reminders from each class of important information to be noted for that week. As a sample, we have attached a copy of the format of the E-Bulletin so you can see what to expect from Term 2.

We will reserve our newsworthy items for a termly newsletter where we hope to include photos, illustrations and plenty of good news!

With best wishes for an enjoyable and relaxing term break. We look forward to seeing everyone on Monday 30 October for the start of Term 2 which is again going to be another busy time as we run up to Christmas!

TA Adams

MS T A ADAMS Headteacher